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Downtown Oregon City Association is a 501(c)(3) non-profit that leads revitalization efforts of Oregon City’s 172-year-old downtown. 
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May 24, 2017 
Metro Enhancement Program 
Grant Review Committee 
625 Center Street 
Oregon City, OR 97045 
 

RE: Extension Request for Clean Team Grant 
 
Dear Metro Enhancement Program Grant Review Committee: 
 

Last year, the Metro Enhancement program awarded $24,000 in support of 
the Clean Team and Street Tree Lighting Maintenance. We’ve completed all of 
the grant requirements except for the required volunteer hours for quarterly 
cleanups. 
 
We are requesting an extension so that we may plan 2-3 additional cleanups 
over the next year in order to meet the match requirement. We had to cancel 
a couple of our planned events this year and had lower attendance than 
expected at others. 
 
I am happy to report that DOCA is now able to fund the Clean Team program 
without grant funding moving forward. Thank you so much for the two years 
of support that allowed us to build the necessary capacity to do so. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Jonathan Stone 
Executive Director 
 


